- OSTEOPATHIC PHYSICIANS
A & SURGEONS OF OREGON

Dear Chair Greenlick and members of the committee,

On behalf of the Osteopathic Physicians and Surgeons of Oregon, I would like to
register our support for HB 3356

We believe that increasing the number of residency programs in Oregon will help
recruit and retain medical students in Oregon. As we deal with an unprecedented
primary care shortage in Oregon, we must do everything we can to address this issue
and ensure all Oregonians have access to primary care.

On behalf of our over 1,200 Osteopathic physicians, residents and medical students, 1
urge you to support HB 3356 and fix a roadblock to expanding Oregon's primary care
pool.

Sincerely,
David
David Walls

Executive Director,
Osteopathic Physicians and Surgeons of Oregon
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